
Consulate General of the United States of America 

Office of <Pu6(ic J1 .ffairs 

February 9, 2025 

Dear Irene Shreya Saniel, 

On behalf of the entire team at U.S. Consulate General Kolkata, I want to express 
my sincere appreciation for your contribution as a student volunteer during the 2025 
International Kolkata Book Fair. Your diligence, perseverance, and dedication in 
surveying thousands of visitors to the U.S. pavilion was instrumental in gathering 
valuable insights and feedback. 

Your methodical approach and effective communication skills significantly 
enriched our understanding of attendees' preferences and expectations. These 
important contributions helped tJ1e U.S. Consulate's public diplomacy team with 
our data-driven approach, wbkh will significantly shape our outreach at future 
events like the book fair, ensuring better, more quality engagement with audiences. 

Once again, thank you for your outstanding service and support. We look forward 
to the opportunity of collaborating with you on future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

~c 
Deputy Director, American Center and 
Assistant Public Affairs Officer, 
U.S. Consulate General Kolkata 

38A, Jawaharlal Nchni Road, Koll.ata 700071, India 
Tel: 91-33-6827-6300 Fru-: 91-33-6827-1616 

E-mail: ko/kntaPAS@statc.gov 
Web: hllpf:l/i11.11sembm,;y.gov 
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